
Sharon Smith 
 

I am writing today because I find Puget Sound to be an incredible place - I have visited there often
and swam and boated in its waters, as well as have watched wildlife, both avian and oceanic.

I don't want cruise ships to destroy this incredible area or to put endangered species at risk. Please
consider supporting amendment #2 and reinforcing cruise ships' need to change their polluting
ways.


